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Corporate partner Dale Alexandra Cohen authored
an article for The Legal 500’s 2021 Franchise &
Licensing Comparative Guide titled, “Balancing on a
Tightrope: Mandating COVID-19 Safety Protocols
Versus Vicarious Liability.” The article discusses the
concern within the franchise industry that certain
health and safety precautions taken by franchisors
in response to the COVID-19 pandemic could
potentially result in pandemic-related vicarious
liability claims and provides recommendations for
how to mitigate such risk.
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